
June 2019 

At the May 2019 meeting of the Yavapai Chapter of ABATE of Arizona, we started the 
planning process for our “Beat the Heat Poker Run”! It will be our major fundraiser for 2019 
and we are planning to have it sometime in August or mid- September. We are confident 
that many Chapters of ABATE of Arizona would love to beat the heat and come on up to our 
neck of the woods to cool off. We will keep everybody apprised of the details as we get 
them finalized. 

We are also excited to attend the Prescott City Council meeting on May 14 where the 
proclamation recognizing Motorcycle Awareness Month will be read. As a chapter, we 
attended the same meeting last year and we were very proud to represent at the meeting. 

Directors meeting for ABATE of Arizona on Sunday, July 21st in Prescott. You are all invited 
to attend! It will be held at the VFW Bucky O’Neill Post 541 at 202 N Arizona Ave, Prescott, 
Arizona. The meeting begins at 12:00 and there will be lunch available for purchase (more 
information on menu and pricing to follow). We enjoy our monthly chapter meetings at this 
location and the food is always delicious and reasonably priced. If you plan to attend the 
meeting, please let us know by early July as we need a head count for food. Please email 
ycabateaz@gmail.com to let us know that you’re attending. 

We meet on the second Wednesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. at the VFW Post 541 in 
Prescott - 202 N Arizona Ave, Prescott 86301. For more information. Contact 
ycabateaz@gmail.com or call Dan @ 928-308-9911. Please keep in mind that "Riders of 
ALL Bikes Welcome!” Sport Bikes are under-represented, and we need your participation! 

Ride Safe! 

Carolyn Carver 
Communication Officer 
Yavapai Chapter of ABATE of Arizona 
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